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Friday 2nd July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

New Year 12 student and parent/carer Information Evening 

I hope you are all keeping safe in these uncertain times. For those students who have received 

an offer letter from our Sixth Form, I am delighted to invite both parents, carers and students to 

our new Year 12 information evening on Tuesday 6th July. Unfortunately, due to the ongoing 

Covid-19 restrictions this event will be virtual and hosted on Microsoft Teams. The live event will 

start at 6:30 and last for approximately an hour. As well as general information on life in the sixth 

form and an opportunity to meet tutors, there will be an opportunity for parents, carers and 

students to ask questions. The live presentation will be recorded so that it can be viewed by those 

who may be unable to access the live presentation. The link to the event is here:  

 

New Year 12 information evening 

 

Please remember that year 11 students have already been provided year 12 taster work to 

complete via Microsoft Teams. It is important that your child completes this work to the best of 

their ability as successful completion of this work will help them be as prepared as possible and 

will provide their teachers with useful data on starting points for the start of their new courses 

in September.  

 

GCSE results day has been brought forward by the Government this year to Thursday 12th August. 

On this day, students who meet our minimum entrance requirements will be enrolled onto year 

12 courses. You will receive further information regarding the format of the day once the school 

is fully updated with the latest on status of the Covid-19 restrictions. 

 

Finally, may I take this opportunity to say how much I am looking forward to seeing all students 

in school at the start of year 12 for their induction morning, on Thursday 2nd September. 

 
Yours sincerely  

  
Mr A Wright  
Head of Sixth 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTIxNDIwNjctZjhiYS00MTg2LWI0NGMtZDczZWRjNTBkY2Iy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2292b2ac08-5e59-40d0-8bc5-bf8873446215%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224461e858-3f7d-41a3-8798-28c7c1898ed4%22%7d

